
 

 
 

Space Needed For:   

Orientation  

 

The Orientation (for the Female Math Course) is eight hours long and takes place at least 

two weeks before the start of the Female Math Course. During Orientation students will:  

• take miscellaneous assessments and receive a variety of handouts (the contents of which 

must be memorized by the start of the Female Math Course, 

• be assigned to a team (the members with which they will work for the duration of the 

Female Math Course)  

• review various Female Math Course documents, 

• sign up for the community service component, 

• participate in two workshops, 

• complete “Application for TASC Testing” form. 

 

We’re seeking space:  

• for 50 students  
• with cafeteria-like tables (so that the students can work in teams)  
• near public transportation  
• on Saturday  August 22, 2017 

October 15, 2017 • from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

 

If you can help us in any way, please contact Allannah Thomas (Founder and Executive 

Director) at allannahthomas@heliconinc.org 

 

 

 

 


